From: Sent: To:	Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox Friday, 25 August 2023 1:18 PM	
Subject:	379 OB	W.A.E.C. RECORDS
		DATE: 17 AUG 2023 ACTION BY:
		ACTION BY.
5"		
From: Julia Mateljan Sent: Friday, 18 August 2023 8:48 AM To: Electoral Boundaries Review Mailbox <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au> Subject: Response to Suggestions - Boundaries</boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au>		
<b>[External Email]</b> This email was sent from outside the organisation. Be cautious, particularly with links and attachments.  All SPAM emails must be reported using the instructions on the intranet.		
Dear Commissioner,		
This is my response to electoral boundary suggestions published on your website.		
An assimilation of the areas proposed creates an enormous geography where a great diversity of interests are presented but could not be fairly represented.		
Consequently, I think the sixteen regional seats must be maintained.		
Please consider how this redistribution will ensure democratic equity and The fate of regional West Australians is in your hands.		
Sincerely,		
Edith Mateljan		

Gabbadah WA 6041

Acknowledgement of Country: The Western Australian Electoral Commission acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our electoral activities take place. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.